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You are invited to join MVA’s townhall meeting regarding the upcoming changes to insurance 

reporting effective January 1, 2025.  This meeting will be conducted through Microsoft Teams 

on September 5, 2024, at 3:00pm (EST).   

 

The topics discussed will include: 

 

• Review of updated regulations (attached) 

• Ramifications of non-compliance 

• Timeline for testing 

• Transition to new process 

• And more… 

 

This meeting is expected to have a significant number of attendees.  To provide the best 

opportunity to address concerns, MVA is requesting questions be submitted in advance.  Please 

submit your questions to MDMVAICDSupport@mdot.maryland.gov, and please be sure to 

include the NAIC(s) you represent. 

 

If you have not registered for the townhall meeting, pleases confirm your attendance by sending  

an email to MDMVAICDSupport@mdot.maryland.gov and include the NAICs you will be 

representing. 

 

Each insurance company is strongly encouraged to have at least one representative at this 

townhall.  
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